Horn Lake Middle School 
DeSoto County Schools
7th Grade Math 
2022-2022 School Year 
 
Teacher: Ms. Abigail Legge
 
Requirements: Materials and Supplies 
Students may need to replenish these items during the school year.  
1 Spiral Notebook 
4 Folders with Brads 
Paper (to keep in folders) 
#2 Pencils  
Optional (But Greatly Appreciated Classroom Supplies) 
Hand sanitizer 
Lysol wipes/ Clorox Wipes 
Kleenex tissues
Paper towels  
 
Rules and Expectations 
Students are expected to come to class everyday prepared and ready to learn with a positive attitude. Students are required to act in a behavior conducive to learning, according to the DeSoto County School District Code of Conduct, and those rules established by Horn Lake Middle School. If students are not able to follow the rules, they will be disciplined according to the steps and procedures detailed in the Student Handbook.   
 
Consequences 
Students are responsible for their actions and the consequences that follow these actions. First, students will receive a verbal warning from the teacher. On the second offense, students will receive an infraction and parents will be contacted. On the third offense, students will receive an infraction, and parents will be contacted. On the fourth offense, students will receive an office referral.  

Netiquette
Student expectations for computer and internet usage will be the same as my classroom rules. Students must be engaged, respectful, prepared, and positive. In an online setting, students will receive the same consequences for failure to follow rules and complete work. 
 
Grading and Evaluation 
	Grade Weighting: 
	Grading Scale: 

	Classwork: 35% 
	90-100= A (Excellent) 

	Homework: 15% 
	80-89  = B (Above Average) 

	Tests: 40% 
	70-79  = C (Average) 

	Nine Weeks Test: 10% 
	60-69  = D (Below Average) 

	Total: 100% 
	0 – 60 = F (Failing) 


 
· Conferences are available by request. Please email me or contact Ms. Overstreet in the front office. 
· The best way to reach me is by email or through School Status  
 
Please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns that you might have. I am looking forward to a wonderful year! 
